
    reetings To All Our Schoolmates,

The SAA Graduates Class of 1969-1970 are hosting the Second School Reunion in San 
Diego, California on August 4-5, 2007.

We are publishing a souvenir booklet in an effort to raise funds to support the Scholarship 
Foundation created in our beloved hometown by the Graduates of 69-70. The Foundation 
will help our schoolmates who are unable to finance the education of their children.

So, dear Schoolmates, block your calenders for August 4-5, 2007 for a summer visit to 
beautiful San Diego to support a worthy cause.

Venue:  “Anchor & Spurs” - 32nd St Naval Sta. Bldg 3210, National City, CA 92136
   phone (619) 556-7050
Cost: $50.00 per person
Attire: Semi-Formal

Points of Contact:
 San Diego 
  Lily Rosenberg    Cell: (619) 279-9504
      Home: (619) 475-0310
  Mona Garcia   (619) 482-7120

 San Francisco/Bay Area
  Malou Ancheta    (408) 607-2378

 East Coast
  Nestor Lintag    (661) 993-2345

 Los Angeles
  Nel Ronquillo  (626) 221-2211
  Art Aguas   (818) 913-8881
  Rosita Balisi  (951) 750-2477
  Ed Amponin  (818) 836-4855

For additional information, please visit our website:
     http://floridablancans.tripod.com


